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Cadets Travel to Disney World in June
Members of the AFJROTC took a trip to Disney world shortly 
after graduation this June. The group is pictured here at the Magic 
Kingdom in front of Cinderella’s castle.

AFJROTC Holds Dance to Welcome Class of 2026
In what has become an annual tradition, 
members of the Tecumseh ROTC program 
held a dance for the freshmen class the 
weekend after school started. In addition to 
socializing and having fun, freshmen could 
go around to different stations to find out 
more information about the different clubs 
and activities ROTC offers.
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AP Physics Class Tests Their Building and Planning Skills

Students in Mr. Holbrook’s AP Physics class put their skills to the test on the second day of class. Working with a partner, each 
group was given 2 sheets of paper, 3 paperclips and a piece of scotch tape 35 cm in length. The goal was to take these items and 
create the highest free standing tower. The towers had to remain standing long enough to be measured. The winning group was 
Nolan Shafer and Oliver York with a height of 115 cm. 
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NCE Off To a Fun and Busy Start

The classrooms of New Carlisle Elementary have been busy as the school year begins. A variety of activities are taking 
place throughout the building as everyone begins school and teachers engage students in learning.

NCE Summer Readers enjoy an ice cream party as a 
reward for their work over the summer.
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Beginning of 2022-23 School Year Has Lots Going On  

The school year has gotten into full swing throughout the district with students competing in sports, participating in 
class activities and attending all kinds of school events. A big THANK YOU goes out to Deputy Loney and all the 
Clark County deputies for all they do when they attend our games, dances and other activities.

Congratulations to These NCE 
Positive Referral Earners!
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Senior Math Students 

Senior math students in Mr. Hale’s class got creative the first week of school when they created various geometric 
designs out of cardboard. They began by each randomly selecting a geometric shape, then planning, drawing, cutting 
out and forming that shape. Some of the shapes were more complicated than others and students had to put their math 
skills to the test as they formed their design plan. Once the geometric shapes were complete, they were hung from the 
ceiling in Mr. Hale’s classroom. 
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PLE Students Learn How to Make Homemade Lemonade  

First graders at Park Layne Elementary enjoyed a delicious experiment in the library when they learned about how 
to make homemade lemonade. Pictured here are students in Mrs. Massie’s class as they go through the steps to 
produce the drink then taste their creations. 

To get your activity or event in Tecumseh 
Tidbits email Lisa Moon @ 

lisa.moon@tecumsehlocal.org


